
 

 

415 Chippewa Ave.  
Manistique, MI. 49854 
906-341-6955 

  

Dear Valued Customer, 

 I am proud to announce that Zellar Sanitation has purchased Hiawatha Shores Recycling 
and Disposal. We will be transitioning all of Hiawatha Shores customers to Zellar Sanitation in the 
next few of weeks. This union between Hiawatha Shores and Zellar Sanitation will allow us to 
provide a consistent, more efficient service to (you) the customer. As we make our way through this 
transition, there will be some changes. These changes include routes, pick up times and pick up  
days, route trucks, and route drivers. In the next few weeks, we will be sending out the new 
schedules.  

 Please make your payment checks out to Zellar Sanitation Inc.  

Send to: 

Zellar Sanitation Inc. 
PO Box 218 
Manistique, MI 49854  

Sincerely,  

James E. Zellar 


